Comment Report

HF 264
A bill for an act exempting from the individual income tax the wages of individuals who provide services
to disabled individuals and including effective date and applicability provisions.(See HF 2709.)

Subcommittee Members: Lundgren-CH, Best, Wilson

Date: 04/03/2023
Time: 12:00 PM
Location: House Lounge

Name: Kristie Miller

Comment: I fully support this bill. The impact that it could have on people working in the
disability field would be very positive. Any positive financial impact that we can
have on people that are devoting their careers to working in the disability field,
oftentimes working for less than a living wage, is appreciated and and, quite
honestly, necessary. Thank you for working towards the best interest of a workforce
that is often underappreciated and overlooked.



